Planning

17th July 2024

Dear Ms Penman
DM/23/02414/FPA: 80 Hallgarth Street

The Trustees of the City of Durham Trust considered this amended application at our meeting last
night and we agreed to restate the objections we had set out fully in our letter of 23 December 2023.
We agree with the City of Durham Parish Council that the application continues to be contrary to
policy.

Best wishes
John
John Lowe

Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org



